
Anchorage Downtown Community Council 
Alcohol & Marijuana Committee 

Meeting Notes 
Wednesday, August 15, 2018 at 5:30pm 

(Anchorage Historic Hotel) 
 
 

Meeting was held on Wednesday, August 15 at 5:30pm at the Anchorage Historic Hotel. 
 
Alcohol  

1. Sheraton Anchorage Hotel liquor license transfer – Jon Kranock, General 
Manager and Jessica Brown Counsel attended the meeting representing the 
Sheraton. Reason for transfer its due to share transfer change, name remain the 
same. We talked about security, lighting, alcohol training for personnel and being 
part and getting involved with the Council. After discussion, A&M Chair found no 
objections in moving forward with the transfer. 

 
Marijuana 

1. Satori Cannabis Retail Store license renewal – Andrew Baker, owner and Jana 
Weltzin, Counsel (teleconference) attended the meeting representing Satori. We 
talked about Satori’s time in business, its business model, staff training, lighting, 
security and the Memorandum of Understanding. Satori was encouraged to be 
involved and support the Council. After conversation, MOU will be written by 
Satori and will be forwarded for revision. MOU should be completed and ready to 
present at the Council meeting on September 5. A&M Chair found no objections 
in approving this license renewal.  

 
 
Next meeting: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 at 5:30pm at the Anchorage Historic 
Hotel.  
 
 
 


